
 

 

 
 
 

MERRIMACK PLANNING BOARD 
 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

 FOR TUESDAY, AUGUST 1, 2017 
 
 

Due to a public hearing notice error, the Merrimack Planning 
Board meeting scheduled for 7PM has been CANCELLED. 

All agenda items will be heard at the next regularly scheduled 
Planning Board meeting on August 15, 2017 at 7PM in the 
Matthew Thornton Room, East Wing of Merrimack Town Hall, 6 
Baboosic Lake Road. 

Please contact the Merrimack Community Development 
Department at 603-424-3531 with any questions. 
 
 
(Posted 07/28/2017) 


